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The most addictive habit 

Worry 

The greatest peace of mind 

Acceptance 

Our deepest loss 

Loss of self-respect 

The most destroying false belief 

“I don’t matter” 

Our greatest gift to each other 

Compassion 

The greatest gift to confidence 

Encouragement 

The greatest emotion to overcome 

Fear 

The most difficult thing to live without 

Hope 

The two most power-filled words 

“I can” 

 

Parish Charity for June 
 

Our new charity is “The Rainbow Club Cork Centre for Autism”. Its mission is to provide support for children and 
young people with ASD and their families. Contributions can be made in the boxes at the front of the church where 

there is additional information about the charity. To date we have collected €440. 

 

Sunday Readings During Ordinary Time 
 
 

Today, the Gospel has Jesus in a boat with his disciples and a storm comes up quickly in its fury, 

making them cry out in fear. We must remember that always, no matter what assails us, the 

Church and the world, Jesus is with us in the boat.  

He is the strong one, confident and the Risen One, even if we perceive him to be asleep,          

unaware or not paying attention to us. We must remember his presence, his Spirit, his Word 

among us and not be overcome by terror or get wrapped up in our own personal needs of safety 

and security. 

 

Spiritual Books 
 

We thank those people who are providing us with various spiritual books which we can offer for sale at €2 a book. 
While it provides a good source of income for our Parish Charity, is also offers members an opportunity to acquire, at 
very little cost, material to enrich their spiritual lives. Check them out on the table at the back of the church. 

 

Synodality Part 2—What might it mean 
for the church? 
 

The second talk by Fr. Michael McCabe presents a very       
challenging and informative talk of Synodality and what 
it might mean for the church. To access the talk, scan the 
QR code below. The call of Pope Francis                                             
for a Synodal church presents us with                                                       
a serious challenge. If we don’t                                                       
educate ourselves as to what it might                                                       
mean for us and our children then                                                    
don’t be upset if the church does not                                                    
seem to be trying  to connect with the                                                          
world in which we live in. 

 

New Mass Schedule 
 

During the summer months it will be necessary to cut 
back on the number of Masses we are able to host in 
our parish.  Some of the priests who cover Masses will 
be on holidays.  
 

Beginning the week of the 1st of July we will be                 
cancelling the evening Mass on Tuesday and                        
Thursday.  We hope that this will be the extent of                
reductions in our Mass times.  As time goes by the                
number of priests who can volunteer is reducing. 
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